1SO 9001 CERTIFIED

AN IS0 9001 & A WHO GMP CERTIFIED COMPANY

To, Date: 13.10.2016

Mr. Yogendra Daximi, Senior Manager,
Surveillance

BSE Limited

P.J Towers, Dalal Street
Mumbai-400001

Dear Sir,

Sub: Increase in price
Ref: BSE letter no. L/SURV/PV/NK/2016-17/133 dated 13.10.2016

With reference to the subject cited, we bring to the kind notice of the Exchange that there are
no events, information etc., that have a bearing on the operation/performance "of the
Company including price sensitive information which may result in the increase in the price
of the shares of the Company as per Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015.

Thus, no extraordinary events have taken place in the Company to cause rise in the price of
the shares of the Company. Any such event if arises in future, the same will certainly be
intimated to the Exchange without fail.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely,

S. Murali Krishna Murthy
Managing Director




